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S1 Induction Days – Tuesday 14th & Wednesday 15th June 2022 
 
 
Dear Pupil, 
 
We are very excited to welcome you as full-time students at Lesmahagow High School in August, 
2022. Throughout the transition programme, you have engaged well with our activities, visits and 
events, and we are confident you will continue to grow as successful learners and members of our 
community throughout your time at high school. 
 
This letter is to formally invite you to our S1 Induction Days on Tuesday, 14th and Wednesday, 15th 
June 2022. You should arrive at the school for 9am and will be dismissed at 2:30pm to be picked 
up by your parent/carer or taken back to your primary school, as arranged by your teachers. Your 
primary school have been working hard to ensure all is prepared and ready for you to attend and 
we look forward to sharing our school with you across these two days. We also have an in-person 
Information Evening which will take place on Wednesday, 15th at 6.30pm where we look forward 
to meeting your parent/carers. 
 
During this meeting, you and your parent/carer will get the opportunity to hear more about your 
start in August and spend time with your Pupil Support Teacher who can talk more about their role 
in supporting you when you start attending in August. 
 
During your visit, you will get the opportunity to meet your new classmates, follow part of your 
timetable and get a feel for what it is like to be part of our learning community as a high school 
pupil.  
 
We will also continue with our transition events over the last few weeks, which will include sharing 
a template for you to complete a Pupil Profile to allow you to introduce yourself to our teachers and 
staff, as well as our Spotlight Presentations where you will get an opportunity to virtually meet all 
our staff and become more familiar with our school departments and subjects. 
 
 
Kindest regards, 
 

 
 
David Robertson 
Depute Head Teacher 


